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27/02/2025

MR Barry Henderson
73 Bower ST
MANLY NSW 2095

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

After the closure of the McDonalds at Manly Wharf a few years ago, I would welcome a
McDonalds in the Manly, Balgowlah, Seaforth area. Roseberry St has many large retail
businesses and a McDonalds would be no different.

It is up to governments to ensure there are roads and infrastructure to support our
communities. For better or worse, a McDonalds is part of Australian society and should be
welcomed in the Balgowlah/Manly area.




